From:

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 1:19:21 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 1:42 PM
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 8:41 AM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Peter Wyatt

-- Phone --

-- Company --
residential rural cutomer

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hydro One makes brave statements about its service of customers, including the care of transmission lines to their
homes. However, on our rural road, bounded by forests, we have huge, dying basswood trees overhanging the road
and Hydro One transmission lines; they or their limbs will fall soon, inevitably interrupting service. Why can't we
get timely preventive protection of our power lines? I do not have confidence that a rise in rates will result in better
stewardship of rural transmisison lines by Hydro One.

Please deny this request for a change of rates.

-- Attachment --





